
I heavily oppose this bill. 

When is legislation going to stand up for the majority of people who have never committed crimes regarding firearms?

It doesn’t make sense how the majority of law abiding citizens get their constitutional rights restricted for crimes they are not 
responsible for. 

We have the right to protect ourselves and our children from the very criminals you’re trying to go after! 


